
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Sunday School Registration and First Day 
 
Drissa Kone 
September 13, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parents of Sunday School Participants, 

 

Greetings BFC! 

 

Sunday School will be starting very soon - the first day is September 22nd. 

 

There will be a registration table set up after service on September 15th and 22nd for those who would 

like to register your children. The registration fee is $100 per child and $175 for the second child and 

beyond. The maximum registration fee is $175 per family. 

 

There will also be a table set up for those who would like to register your children for Tong Il Moo Do 

which will also start on September 22nd. Please talk to Master Vincent who will be in charge of 

registration. 

 

If you have any questions in regards to Sunday School, please contact Yi-Ru Sugihara at yirusugi@ 

gmail,com 

 

Thank you and we look forward to a wonderful Sunday School year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 

   
 

   
 


